
    

 

AGENDA ITEM 

 
2017 WSSU State Fire Marshal Annual Inspection presented by Aaron Leftwich, EHS Director.  

 

Summary:   

During the period of October 30-November 10, 2017, the State Fire Marshal conducted the 

annual fire and life safety inspection of WSSU in accordance with NC General Statute 58-31-40.  

Because of extenuating circumstances occurring within that office, this was the first such 

inspection for WSSU since September 2014. 

The inspection identified deficiencies that were systems and practice related.  Actions began 

even prior to the inspection being completed to correct items identified.  Items requiring capital 

improvement for correction have been submitted for consideration and incorporation into the 

upcoming budget year.  

Life safety systems are important as they safeguard our students, faculty, staff, and visitors’ 

lives as well as University property, having a bearing on insurance factors related to the 

University.  

 

Action:  For informational purposes only. 

 

MEETING OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

Audit, Risk, and Compliance Committee 

Thursday, March 15, 2018 

10 – 11:30 AM 


